Elien A. Berry
408 Shoreview Drive
Raymore, MO 64083

March 20, 2006 APR 9 2006
Missouri Public Service Commission Missouri Pubh; on
Public Hearing — Cass County Justice Center Service Commis

Dear Missouri Public Service Commission:

| am a Cass County resident and | am in support of keeping Aquila’s South
Harper Peaking Facility at its current location in rurat Cass County, Missouri.

Thank you for aliowing me the opportunity to express my concerns. | have been
an Aquita customer for many years. Living in northern Cass County, { am proud
to say that we have received excellent service from Aquila and even in the
severe ice storm a few years back we still had electricity. That's the service we
have come to expect and want to continue receiving.

| am an employee at Aguila and | enjoy working at Aquila. | believed in good
faith that the construction of the South Harper Plant was handled properly,
however, there clearly needs to bé some clarification on site specific permission.
With the continued growth in Cass County and the need to cover peaking usage |
would ask that the Commission considers allowing the South Harper Peaking
Facility to operate as a peaking facility.

it's with pleasure that | work at Aquila. We have a lot of outstanding people who
work at Aquila with integrity and heart. We would never wish to cause ill-will or
hardship toward anyone. It's the Aquila spirit to volunteer and help our
neighbors. | personally work with several organizations and am proud to
represent Aquila as a volunteer with Youth Friends, Christmas in October,

Minority Supplier Council and the list goes on as needs arise, such as Katrina
retief.

Again, thank you for allowing me the opportunity to express my support for
Aquila.

Regards,

Elien A. Berry

%/c.
. Exhibit Mo, o2 —— ,
Date 3:-22-2¢ _Case No. 5&,24%’-& o9

Reporter » -




